
 

 

 
INVITATION LETTER 

 

Anápolis, April 30th, 2020. 

 

 

Dear Professor Pal Perjesi, PhD  

Institute of Pharmaceutical Chemistry University of Pécs Hungary 

 

 

I hope you are doing well! 

The postgraduate Program in Pharmaceutical Sciences (PPGCF) at 

Centro Universitário de Anápolis(UniEVANGÉLICA) is pleased to invite 

you to present an invited videoconference with the theme " Medicinal 

Chemistry of the Coronavirus infections" using the google meet tool, in  

day from may 05 and 12th, 2020 the 7:00 pm hours lasting 45 minutes 

each day. 

Thanks in advance for your availability. 

 

 

Iransé Oliveira Silva 

Stricto Sensu Cordinator 


